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Aaron Stevenson

From: Dennis Russell <drussell@wintergreenpolice.org>
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 10:37 AM
To: Aaron Stevenson
Subject: RE: EXTERNALFOIA request for records
Attachments: Wintergreen Police Department Policy Manual.pdf

Aaron, 
Please see aƩached. This request was completed within the Ɵme allowed under the VAFOIA.  
Regards, 
Dennis Russell 
 
 
Dennis N. Russell, Chief 
Wintergreen Police Department 
85 Wintergreen Drive, Roseland, VA 22967 
434.325.8521 (W) 
434.826.9103 (C) 
drussell@wintergreenpolice.org 
  

“Serving with the highest possible degree of personal and professional integrity.” 
  
  
“Start saying yes to the things that scare you the most and see how your life changes.” 
  
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the designated recipient only and 
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. 
If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the original. 
 
The contents of this email may contain information that is exempt from disclosure under the Virginia Freedom of 
Information Act Sections 2.2-3706 (D), 2.2-3706 (F)(1) & (7) & 2.2-3706 (G)(2). No portion of this email may be released 
without consultation and express permission of the sender and the Custodian of Records. 
 
 
 

From: Aaron Stevenson <police@eternalvigilance.net>  
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2023 6:09 PM 
To: Dennis Russell <drussell@wintergreenpolice.org> 
Subject: EXTERNALFOIA request for records 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Pursuant to the Virginia Freedom of InformaƟon Act (Virginia Code §2.2-3700 et seq.), I request the policy manual of the 
Wintergreen Police Department.  
 
If the requested records exist in electronic form, I ask that they be supplied in that format to this e-mail address. I ask 
that all fees for this request be waived, because the disclosure of the requested informaƟon is in the public interest and 
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will contribute significantly to the public's understanding of a law enforcement organizaƟon. If you intend to impose any 
fees, I ask that you supply a cost esƟmate prior to the producƟon of any records. 
 
Sincerely,  
Aaron Stevenson  
Vinton, VA 


